“=P.O."DRAWER'C,-LOWELL STA
ARLO WOOLERY, Mgr.

January 15, 1955

Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
.Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:
This letter will verify your recevntion of KSUN
on our regular frequency check nrogram January 10,

1955.

Thank you for your report.

Very truly yours,

Arlo Woolery

Affiliated With the MUTUAL-DON LEE BROADCASTING SYSTEM
and the ARIZONA NETWORK



